
 

 

 

May 18, 2018 
 
 
Dear Dr. Gearl Loden, 
 
We have greatly appreciated the support and collaboration with the Tupelo Public School District and 
LIFECORE Health Group over the past school year.  We have already started to plan for August and the 
upcoming school year.  Attached is our Interagency Agreement and a Services Intent Letter.  Please 
review both of these forms and return to me by Friday, June 15th.  If you have any questions, please feel 
free to call me. 
 
LIFECORE Health Group 
c/o Kris Riddle 
2434 South Eason Blvd. 
Tupelo, MS 38804 
662-595-4650 
 
 
Thank You,  
 
 
 
 
_______________________________________________________________________ 
Kris Riddle 
Clinical Director 


